
Pajama Day
Pancake Breakfast

(Pancakes and juice will be

delivered to classrooms

before morning break)
Report Cards come home

today!

December 16 - Last day of

school before winter vacation!

December 17 to January 2 -

Winter Vacation

January 3 - First day back at

school! 

Week 13 Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS Christmas Concert
Special Thanks...

Mrs. Pearson for organizing the letters & tickets
Will Huxtable for providing the lights and sound
Brenda Burley and the Key City Volunteers
Ms. Galvin for being the backstage manager
Mrs. Grady for being in charge of the runners
Jackson Lockhart & Deklin Stevely for their

backstage work
Delany Surina & Avery Taylor for being runners

and ensuring classes arrived to the stage 
MBSS for the use of their risers
Laurie Middle School for the use of extra props
Ms. McGovern for all her help with costumes
Ms. Thompson, Mrs. Barg and Ms. Logan for

surfboard designs 
Our amazing PAC for funding the purchase of a

new Santa costume, Elf costumes and props
All of the actors who gave up countless lunch

hours to practice their scenes
All of the teachers, EA's and our school admin

who came out to support the students. 

Finally, to the STUDENTS who participated in the show

and the FAMILIES who support them! Thank you!



FOOD BANK CHALLENGE

Thanks to your support we were

able to raise 485 items to

donate on behalf of our school! 

Thank you to the school

leadership team and Ms. Dana

for helping organize and load

everything!

REPORT CARDS
Report cards will be coming home with students

tomorrow at the end of the school day. If your

child is away tomorrow, the report card will go

home in January. 

Please send back the envelope with your child in

January for re-use. Thank you!

Thank you to our DJ Ms.

McGovern and all staff who

helped on Thursdays at lunch

during the school dance

parties this month. The

students had a great time!

DECEMBER DANCE PARTY...
 THANK YOU!



CHRISTMAS CONCERT 


